Letter of Intent to Participate

December 16, 2022,

Jamie Isane, School Board Chair
Independent School District # 676
110 Carpenter Ave

Badger, MN56714

RE: Notice of Intent to Participate in PEIP

Dear Chair Jamie Isane:

Please be advised the Badger Education Association (BEA) intends to preserve its rights to
participate in the Public Employees Insurance Program (PEIP), pursuant to Minnesota Statutes
§43A.316 (2008).

Although we have not yet reached a final determination on participation in PEIP, this letter
serves as the required “notice of intent to participate.” At such time as we reach such a
conclusion our union will inform you of that decision.

an penter, President
Badger Education Association (_ 70{0 )

C: Shawn Byrne, PEIP
Kevin Rickie, Superintendent
Kevin Young, Education Minnesota Field Staff
Mark Schmiesing, Education Minnesota Negotiations Specialist



